PROVINCIAL SECRETARY'S DEPARTMENT

45 YOUR LETTER TO
JONORABLE PROVIN-

CRETARY " NO MAT:
HO SIGHS THE ONE

REPLY, PLEASE MENTION

. 1174/%0
Quebec, 17th.May,1910.

Frank Pedley,REsq.,
Deputy Superintendent of Indian Affairs,
Ottawa,

Dear 8ir,

In accordance with our letter of the 6th.April last
orders have been given to send you the latest Mapof thie Pro-
vince. |

I have the honour teo be,8ir,
Your obedient servant,
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Deputy Provincial Secretary,

! Indian Affairs. (RG 10, Volume 7764, File 27074-3 Pt.l)
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